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MAR 06 1930

Docket No. 030-29836 License Nn, 37-27986-01

Frederic H. Honigman, M.D.
Northeastern Hospitai

2301 East Allegheny Avenue
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19134-4499

Dear Dr. Honigman:
Subject: INQUIRY NO. 90-001

This letter refers to a telephone inquiry b{ Ms. Cristina M. Schulingkamp of
this office with yourself on February 26, 1990. This inquiry concerned
activities authorized by the above listed NRC license.

From this discussion, we understand that you possess and use material
authorized by this 1icense. Also, you are using appropriate procedures for the
safe handling of these radiosctive materials and maintain your material
inventory within the required regulatory limits. If our understanding is
incorrect, please inform us in writing.

In accordance with section 2.790 of the NRC’'s "Rules of Practice, " Part 2
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a cop{ of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Room. No reply to this letter is required; however, we
will be pleased to discuss any questions with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ociginal Signed By:
Mohamed M. Sharibaky

Mohamed M. Shanbakg, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Secticn A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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